From: LJ Coletti [mailto:ljc@groknet.net]

Sent: Tuesday, January 24, 2017 12:00 PM

To: Dave Stoldt

Cc: O'Hagan, John@Waterboards; Aue, Marianna@waterboards; Mrowka, Kathy@Waterboards
Subject: CEQA Environmental Checklist - mpwmdmemo_011817.pdf

Dave,

The last sentence in your Water Credits memo (text and link below) is ambiguous as to where a
"corresponding reduction" can take place at. For example, can the "reduction"” occur on site A and allow
an associated increase on site B? Please clarify.

"the policy is to allow buildings to be repurposed by their owners, so long as the capacity for use of
water on the site does not increase or comes from a corresponding reduction in the capacity to use
water elsewhere."

http://www.swrcb.ca.gov/waterrights/water issues/projects/california_american water company/doc
s/mpwmdmemo 011817.pdf

Luke Coletti
Pacific Grove



